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Hi,

I have received communication in regards to subject and I would like to register my
displeasure at this request and request that the request for non material change be rejected.

I believe that if this change, if approved, will prove to material (instead of non material)
and will have considerable adverse effect on heavy goods vehicle traffic levels around and
through wootton. The roads have major schools on them and I believe the risk to school
going children will also increase by the increased level of heavy traffic. I foresee that it
will also increase the noise and environmental pollution levels in and around wootton
having serious effect on quality of life of residents.

I strongly oppose this change.

Regards,

Asif Attique




